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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am writing to invite you to attend Options Evening on Thursday 30 January from 5.15 pm 

until 7.15 pm. As stated in my previous letter, we will be following a new curriculum model 

which in turn will mean that slight changes have been made to the options process. The 

talk will take place in the Arts Theatre and will outline how the process will work. There will 

also be an opportunity for you to gain further information regarding course content from 

staff in the main academy building.  

 

The timings of the evening are as follows: 

 

Tutor groups S, U, T & O – Arts Theatre talk at 5.15 pm followed by option subject 

choices in the main school building. 

 

Tutor groups A, C, D & M – Arts Theatre talk at 6.00 pm. You are welcome to visit some 

subject areas from 5.15. There will be further opportunities to visit the remaining subjects 

after the talk.  

 

Tutor group G – This will take place in AG06 at 5.15 pm with Mrs Ward.  

 

At the end of this evening all students will complete a straw poll form. This gives us an 
indication of the amount of students wishing to study a course and aids the planning and 
preparation of sample day where your child will have a taster lesson of the options they 
have chosen. This form is compulsory to complete but does not confirm any option 
choices. 
 

I look forward to seeing you at Options Evening and in the meantime should you have any 

questions please do not hesitate to contact me at the academy.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

L Seddon 

Miss L Seddon 

Assistant Principal 


